
In regard to the question that was put to un on notice:

1. Mr Tim Duddy the committee notes that in your submission you stated the category system 
is unclear. The National Trust implemented a similar system that they ended up dismantling. 
Would you possibly know the reasons it did not work for them?

It would not be appropriate for the HHA to comment on the internal workings of 
the National Trust, nor are we privy to conversations that took place at a 
management level regarding the abandoment of the  Heritage Category System. 
These are questions that should be put to the National Trust.
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